
PUCO Pllt-s 
Attention: Docketing Division ^ C Q 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

May 2, 2008 

To Who It May Concem: 

This letter is to protest the ridiculous increase in our water utility bill from Ohio 
American Water Company. 

Why is it that this company can arbitrarily decide the need to increase their profits by 
going after more money fi-om their customers? What has Ohio American Water done to 
make their water supply 31.86% better than last year? 

In these very tough economic times Ohio American Water need to pursue other avenues 
to find more money. If they are in such dire straits, sell the company to someone who can 
manage it better! Don't take more money from the people that can't afford it! 

Sincerely, 

Mark and Lori Munyan 

cc: Honorable Ted Strickland 
Governor's Office 
Riffe Center, 30̂ ^ Floor 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108 
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